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BOARD OF TRUSTEES MINUTES
October 6, 2014
Call to Order and Roll Call: The meeting was called to order at 12:06 pm at the Woodruff County McCrory Library in McCrory, Arkansas.  Carolyn Imboden (with Reta Ragland’s proxy), George Anne Draper, Joy Shepherd, Joy Lynn Bowen (who held Ann Eldreidge’s proxy), and Angela Ryland (who held Kip Davis’s proxy) were in attendance.
Trustees absent: Kitty Bingham, Bill Brooks, Ann Eldridge and Kip Davis.
Public Attendees and staff:  Claire Miller, Branch Manager of Cross County Library and John Paul Myrick, ECARLS director. 
John Paul Myrick opened the meeting with a reminder that voting on the purchase of a new vehicle and deciding on the process for evaluating John Paul were the only things to be discussed at this meeting.  This was a special called meeting requested by the Board Chair, Joy Lynn Bowen.  
Stated Business: 

John Paul presented each Trustee with a copy of the sticker information for a Ford Transit.  Originally, the price was set at $26,115.  Jim Ross managed to drop it to $25,500 and then offered us a $1,500 rebate.  We’re receiving $3,000 for the Ford Explorer which brings the price down to $21,000.  Jim Ross then dropped the price to $19,999 to put the price below the bid requirements.  John Paul presented two options, accept the price and purchase the Transit or keep looking.  Joy Shepherd commented that the price was very reasonable.  Angela Ryland motioned to purchase the Transit, Carolyn Imboden seconded the motion.  All aye, motion carried.  

John Paul passed out the evaluation form used by ECARLS prior to 2012.  He noted that it is employee centered.  The evaluation method chosen will be used in the ECARLS Meeting in November.  There was discussion on how the evaluation would be completed. Joy Lynn asked John Paul about filling out a self-evaluation form and submitting it to all the Trustees.  ARcare uses this process.  Joy Shepherd had to leave the meeting at 12:15pm take a call but she returned at 12:16pm.  Carolyn Imboden mentioned that it would be hard for the Trustees to answer some of the questions because they are not at the library on a daily basis.  John Paul said it did not bother him to fill out his own evaluation.  Joy Lynn Bowen motioned to go back to the evaluation form used prior to 2012 with the change of having John Paul fill out his own evaluation form and submitting it to the Trustees.  All trustees will fill out their evaluations and return them to Joy Lynn via email.  Joy Shepherd seconded the motion.  All aye, motion carried.  
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 12:22pm. 
Respectfully submitted,

Claire Miller, Branch Manager Cross County Library.
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